
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process 
Cabinet 29 September 2022 

 
Following the death of Her Majesty the Queen Elizabeth the Second, to enable the 
papers of the Cabinet to be published with due legal notice the meeting has been 
moved from 21 September 2022 to 29 September 2022. This means that the 28 
days’ notice cannot be provided for publishing the forward plan notification of 
intended decisions. 
 
However, as due notification had been provided for the items on the agenda, in 
that they would be considered on 21 September 2022, the Council is content that 
opportunity has been provided for the public. Therefore, it is reasonable for the 
Cabinet to consider them on 29 September 2022. 
 
The items to be considered are: 

• Quarter 1 Budget Report (1,309) 
• Final Accounts 2021/22 (1,310) 
• Relocation of Kenilworth Wardens (1,307) 
• Consideration of an Article 4 Direction at Castle Pavilion, Castle Road, 

Kenilworth (1,308) 
• Office Accommodation Strategy and the Provision of Public Facing Access to 

Council Services (1,297) 
• Notices of Motion from July Council (1,303, 1,304, 1,305) 
• Local Council Tax Reduction (1,299) 
• UK Shared Prosperity Fund (1,306) 
• Hydrogen Strategy (1,318) 
• Covent Garden Car Park (1,284) 

 
The Chief Executive, Monitoring Officer, Head of Finance, Leader of the Council and 
Chair of Overview & Scrutiny Committee have all agreed for the Cabinet consider 
these items on 29 September 2022. 
 
Graham Leach 
Democratic Services Manager & 
Deputy Monitoring Officer 


